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COVID-19 Safety Plan 

 

Word of Life is committed to abiding by the COVID-19 requirements of the Ontario Ministry of Health 

and Ministry of Education. Here are the COVID-19 safety measures you will see at Recharge this year: 

• Wearing masks in public indoor settings where social distancing is not possible. 

• Grouping into cohorts based on sleeping arrangements. 

• Scheduled sanitizing of commonly touched areas around camp. 

As always, we are happy to host Recharge on the property of the Word of life Bible Institute, our 1-year 

collegiate level Bible program. Because the Bible Institute is considered a private post-secondary 

academic institution by the Province of Ontario, we must follow the requirements for private post-

secondary schools as well as the requirements for overnight camps. We desire that anyone who wants 

to come to Recharge can, so we offer two options for admission: 

1. Provide proof of full vaccination prior to arrival at Recharge 

2. Take a COVID-19 antigen test 48 hours prior to arrival at Recharge 

o Proof of a negative COVID-19 test must be provided by an authorized testing center (this 

can include a pharmacy) 

o Bring the physical printed receipt of your negative COVID-19 test to Recharge 

o Word of Life will not provide screening antigen tests 

o This does not have to be a PCR test 

This COVID-19 Safety Plan will allow us to be in full compliance with the Ontario government and to 

welcome everyone back for a fantastic experience at Recharge. 

It is our pleasure to serve our guests at Recharge. For any questions about Recharge or the COVID-19 

Safety Plan, please contact us at camp@wol.ca or 519-376-3516 ext. 201 and we would be happy to 

help! 


